
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Lunch
Menu

Birthdays

Contact Us

 calendar

PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

Eddington 
School News

Click Here



HOME

Reminder:  Please make sure your child has a change of
clothes in their backpack.  There are many reasons that they

might need to change and we have a limited amount of
clothing in the office that they can borrow. Thank you.

Dismissal: Please notify the office and your child’s teacher of any
dismissal changes BEFORE 2:00 pm (except in cases of emergencies).

This helps us get everyone home safely!

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements

Winter Clothes
It’s that time of year to send in winter weather

gear with your child:  Hats, mittens/gloves, jackets,
snowpants, and boots.  Also, if children wear their

boots to school, please send in other shoes for them
to change into, so they will be comfortable during

the school day. 

REMINDER:  There is no school on Monday,
January 20, in observance of the holiday.



Principal's Corner
January 10, 2025

STEAM Night, January 8

STEAM Night was a success! Staff members volunteered their time to help make the event a great experience for everyone. Despite
the cold weather, students and families came out to enjoy an evening filled with activities, including fizzing candy canes, LEGO
robotics, the Indi Delivery Challenge, Coding Critters, Osmo, Bee-Bots, Fiber String Art, Robot Painting, and a 3D Printing
Demonstration. We also raffled off door prizes, where students could win 3D-printed animals! Everyone had a fantastic time learning
and having fun together.

No School, Monday, January 20

In observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, there will be no school on Monday, January 20.

Cold Weather

Cold weather is here! Please make sure your child comes to school with a coat, mittens/gloves, hat, snowpants, and boots. We want all
of the children to enjoy their outside recess time, so it’s important for them to have the appropriate gear to keep warm. It is equally
as important to make sure children have an extra change of clothes in their backpack.

Eagle Stickers

A limited number of Eagle Stickers are awarded each week and students who receive a sticker are entered into a prize drawing. If
your child brings home an Eagle Sticker, please help us celebrate them by asking them how they earned it! 
The winner of this weeks’ drawing is: Noah Healy.

Enjoy the weekend!

Mrs. McLean

The newsletter word of the week: steam

HOME

Newsletter Incentive

https://forms.gle/CAzNFSAdXjfiN6yr6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjnFcsFxkukx0qnEcB2pyuxJJ8BY_B49wQ7OrDoYN01lDg0A/viewform?usp=sharing
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School Board Mtg.
at HOLBROOK

6:30 pm

29 30

No School

Holiday
No School

School Board Mtg.
at EDDINGTON

6:30 pm

STEAM Night
5:30 - 7:00 pm

FEBRUARY VACATION - NO SCHOOL

PTG Family Trivia
Night @ Eddington

5:30 - 7:00 p.m.
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Maverick Wyman
Cayson Boyd
Henry Croman
Ryley Spink
Belle Hollobaugh
Lilah Glick
Oakley Dorr
Everett Frey
Dylan Ford

Jan. 3
Jan. 3
Jan. 16
Jan. 17
Jan. 21
Jan. 23
Jan. 25
Jan. 27
Jan. 29

First Grade
First Grade
First Grade
First Grade

PreK
PreK
PreK

First Grade
First Grade



NEWSLETTER INCENTIVE
Last weeks’ newsletter incentive winner is Sarah Joutov  

from  Mrs. Davis’ class!
Don’t forget to click the incentive link in the Principal’s Corner to enter



Hello, RSU #63 Families!

We completed our gratitude journals during Eagle Time this week in 1st grade. The journals were sent home
with the children, and I encouraged them to work on them independently. Next week we will start our goal
journals. In Pre-K - 1st grade, we read The Power of Yeti by Rebecca Van Slyke which encourages kids to keep
trying and the power of yet. Each student then created a goal for 2025. We enjoyed a movement brain break
with Going on a Yeti Hunt and ended our class with Body Scanner for Kids a guided meditation. It is so sweet
to watch these kids participate in the meditation exercises.

I have attached the videos for you to enjoy at home.

Ms. Dodie, LMSW/CC

The power of yeti #bedtimestories#booktok#stories ... - YouTube
Going on a Yeti Hunt | Brain Break - YouTube
The Body Scanner! Mindfulness for Children - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=myYMxBFpmdo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7DwMoBeEmLg&pp=ygUJI2h1bnR5ZXRp
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xLoK5rOl8Qk


CURRICULUM CORNER 
12/17/24 

Welcome to the Curriculum Corner! 
I wanted to share some ELA information with you all: 

This year we have an exciting new resource called the Family Room that will help you gain an
understanding of what your child may be working on in school. The Family Room is divided into
three sections: 
● Getting Started includes general tips on how to navigate Ed. 
● Program Support includes resources and strategies that I'll be introducing to your child 

during class, as well as suggestions for how you can support your child at home. 
● Finally, check out Shareables for quick tips about the challenges that many parents 

experience, like getting their children to talk about their learning. 
View this quick video (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWUC4_MjwVU) to learn more, and 
remember: You’re always welcome in the Family Room! 

 
https://www.getepic.com/ https://www.funbrain.com/ https://www.freereadingprogram.com/ 

https://pbskids.org/ https://www.astrosafe.co/blog/free-reading-websites-for-kids 

 
ELA WEBSITES

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWUC4_MjwVU&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWUC4_MjwVU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWUC4_MjwVU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWUC4_MjwVU
https://www.getepic.com/
https://www.getepic.com/
https://www.funbrain.com/
https://www.funbrain.com/
https://www.freereadingprogram.com/
https://www.freereadingprogram.com/
https://pbskids.org/
https://pbskids.org/
https://www.astrosafe.co/blog/free-reading-websites-for-kids
https://www.astrosafe.co/blog/free-reading-websites-for-kids
https://www.getepic.com/


ELA AT HOME 

Thank you! 
Tina Dumond
Director of Curriculum and Instruction
Gifted and Talented Administrator
McKinney-Vento Liaison
RSU #63
kdumond@rsu63.org (207)843-7769 ext.129 
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Kindergarten

Eddington School
843-6010

Contact Information

Pre-k 1st grade
Visit your classroom's family webpage!

Staff Emails
Front Office
Mrs. McLean: smclean@rsu63.org
Mrs. Smith: kjsmith@rsu63.org
Nurse Bickford: dbickford@rsu63.org

Classroom Teachers
Pre-K:
Ms. Leland:  aleland@rsu63.org
Mrs. Davis:  kdavis@rsu63.org

Kindergarten:
Mrs. Alley:  jalley@rsu63.org
Mrs. DeRoche:  bderoche@rsu63.org
Ms. Linscott:  klinscott@rsu63.org

First Grade:
Mrs. Blake:  sblake@rsu63.org
Miss Geiser:  jgeiser@rsu63.org
Mrs. Perry:  aperry@rsu63.org

Additional Services
Special Services:  crioux@rsu63.org
Speech Therapy:  kkaram@rsu63.org
Occupational Therapy: rhiggins@rsu63.org
Literacy Intervention:  astickle@rsu63.org

Specialists
Art:  hallen@rsu63.org
PE:  msagehorn@rsu63.org
Music:  cstecher@rsu63.org
Spanish:  mnorris@rsu63.org
Library:  ablais@rsu63.org
School Counselor:  dsmith@rsu63.org


